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Volvo Cars USA LLC and Volvo Cars Canada LTD on behalf of the Volvo Car Corporation has decided 
to launch Recall R10256: Left-hand rear turn indicator update on certain model year 2024 XC40 
vehicles.

Volvo Car Investigations has determined that the left-hand (LH) rear turn indicator may fail to signal 
due to a diagnostic misdetection of short to ground.

As a result, this would fail to warn a rear approaching driver their intentions to turn or change travel 
lanes, increasing the risk of an accident.

To remedy concerned vehicles, Volvo Cars will update the software in the Central Electronic Module 
(CEM). This software will be available via OTA at a later date. 

Volvo Cars centrally has not received any reports alleging injuries, fatalities, or crashes related to this 
condition.

A total of 17,409 U.S. and 3,557 Canadian vehicles are eligible for this recall.

The following part numbers apply:

Part Number Qty Failing Part Description

31676056 1 F Total Upgrade XC40


